
   CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT 
 
      

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
In accordance with section 124 of the Community Charter, the Council of the Township of 
Esquimalt will be considering an amendment to the existing Council Procedure Bylaw. The 
amending Bylaw will add a deadline of Noon on the day of the Council meeting, for receipt of 
written submissions, also known as “late items”, to be included on the Council meeting agenda 
once approved by Council at the start of the meeting.  
 
Council will consider giving first, second and third readings to Council Procedure Bylaw No. 
2715, 2009, Amendment Bylaw [No. 4], 2020, No. 2992 on Monday, February 24th, 2020, at 
7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, Esquimalt Municipal Hall, 1229 Esquimalt Road. Adoption of 
the Bylaw will be considered on Monday, March 2nd, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.  
 
A copy of the proposed Bylaw No. 2992 is posted to the Bulletin Board located at Municipal Hall 
and on the Township’s website at www.esquimalt.ca. For further information, contact the 
Corporate Officer at corporate.services@esquimalt.ca or at 250-414-7135 during regular office 
hours. 
 
 
Rachel Dumas 
Corporate Officer 
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